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Webinar Invitation 
Institute of Museum and Library Services Webinar:  

Unauthorized Practice of Immigration Law  
Tuesday, March 24 
2 – 3 p.m. Eastern 

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites library and museum employees to 
participate in our webinar on Tuesday, March 24, from 2 to 3 p.m. Eastern.  
 
Subject matter experts will share information on the unauthorized practice of immigration law 
(UPIL) and how to avoid and report immigration scams. We will conclude with a question-and-
answer session.   
 
We are presenting this webinar as part of the federal partnership with the Institute of Museum and 
Library Services to provide citizenship and immigration information to library and museum 
professionals. 
 
To Register: 

1. Visit our registration page. 
2. Enter your email address and select “Submit.” 
3. Select “Subscriber Preferences.” 
4. Select the “Event Registration” tab. 
5. Complete the questions and select “Submit.” 

 
Once we process your registration, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details.  
 
If you have any questions, or if you have not received a confirmation email within two business 
days, please email us at public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 
 
To request a disability accommodation to participate in this engagement, email us at 
public.engagement@uscis.dhs.gov by March 19.  
 
Note to media: This teleconference is not for press purposes. Please contact the USCIS Press Office 
at 202-272-1200 for any media inquiries. 
 

We look forward to your participation! 
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